
Thank you to everyone who has kept
us in their thoughts and prayers as
we continue to recover from the
impact of Hurricane Helene.

We remain fully operational and
continue to work from our temporary
location at 502 Green Avenue,
Greenville, SC.

All meeting locations will be
confirmed individually via email.

We will return to our main office at 9
Whitsett Street as soon as
restoration efforts are complete. We
will continue to keep you updated on
our progress.

We appreciate your continued
support and understanding.

Office Update

S U M M E R  N E W S L E T T E R

This June, Bryan Newton celebrated his
3-year anniversary with Muncaster
Financial Group! 

As a Private Wealth Associate, Bryan
brings insight, integrity, and a steady
hand to everything he does. We are
grateful for the impact he’s made on
our team and our clients.

Cheers to 3 years, Bryan—and many
more ahead!

Three Years with MFG!

Summer Highlights
That’s a wrap on Summer 2025! Our Muncaster Financial team enjoyed
many moments, travels, and celebrations with friends and family. As
summer comes to a close, we look forward to continuing to serve you
and wish you a joyful and prosperous rest of the year.

S U M M E R  2 0 2 5 M U N C A S T E R  F I N A N C I A L  G R O U P

No compensation is being provided for sharing of opinions and experiences on this site. The reviewer's comments may not be representative of any other
person's experience and is no guarantee of future performance or success. Securities offered through registered representatives of Cambridge Investment
Research, Inc., a Broker/Dealer, Member FINRA/SIPC. Advisory services offered through Cambridge Investment Research Advisors, Inc., a Registered
Investment Advisor. Muncaster Financial Group and Cambridge are not affiliated.

Home Builders Association of SC
The HBA of South Carolina
continues to be a valued partner of
Muncaster Financial. As we expand
our relationships with builders and
industry professionals, we look
forward to partnering with more
businesses as their 401(k) advisor.

This summer, we had the pleasure
of attending the HBA of Greenville’s
Summer Golf Tournament at The
Cliffs. A wonderful event that
allowed us to spend time with
clients and build new connections
within the industry.

“Priority One Security has
partnered with Muncaster
Financial Group as our 401(k)
advisor for over 5 years, and
we could not be more pleased
with the experience. Their
dedicated team consistently
provides proactive support and
guidance to our staff, making it
clear they are genuinely
invested in our success.”

Client Spotlight - Priority One Security

William R. Francis Jr.
VP Sales & Marketing


